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REQUEST FOR CHANGE IN DUE DATE 

To: Public Service Commission 

From: Division of Public Utilities 

  Chris Parker, Director 
  Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 
  Charles Peterson, Technical Consultant 
  Justin Christensen, Utility Analyst 

Date: February 11, 2014 

RE: Rocky Mountain Power Request for Approval of Electric Service with Monroe City, 
 Utah, Docket No. 14-035-19. 
  
 Rocky Mountain Power Request for Approval of Electric Service with Helper City, Utah, 
 Docket No. 14-035-18. 
 

On February 10, 2014, the Public Service Commission (Commission) sent to the Division of 

Public Utilities (Division) action requests in the above referenced Dockets requesting a response 

by March 12, 2014. Today, February 11, 2014, the Division received notice that the Commission 

had shortened the date to receive comments to February 27, 2014.   

 

The Division requests that the Commission change the comment due date back to March 12, 

2014. 

 

The Division needs time to send data requests, receive responses to data requests, and to 

otherwise investigate these dockets. Generally, the Division needs at least 30 to 45 days to 

respond to action requests. 


